

Tom Wilsie Superintendent

Robert Kinsey
Assistant Superintendent

Dear Seniors and Parents,

The graduation ceremony is the culmination of a student's PK-12th grade education. It is not only the highlight for the student and their family, it is also a highlight for our teachers, administrators, board members and community as we join together in the celebration of this great accomplishment. Tecumseh Public Schools recognizes the importance of this event for the Senior Class of 2020. In order to make this night memorable for our seniors, we will be presenting a "Virtual Graduation Ceremony" on Tuesday, May 19, 2020. The ceremony can be viewed from a link on the Tecumseh Public Schools website: www.tecumseh.k12.ok.us beginning at 4:30 p.m. on Tuesday, May 19, 2020 and will be available to be viewed after this date. Following the "Virtual Graduation Ceremony" we will be presenting diplomas to our seniors in a special "Drive Through Graduation Ceremony" on the Tecumseh High School campus. This ceremony will begin with the first diploma being given at 6:00 p.m. on May 19, 2020. All of the directions for your participation in the "Drive Through Graduation Ceremony" can be found on the website and through communication with your senior sponsors. In order to provide a safe environment for our graduates and families, we will be following the guidelines of the Oklahoma State Department of Health as well as the Oklahoma State Department of Education in relation to hosting the event.

It is our hope that even under these difficult times, our graduating Class of 2020 can experience the thrill of hearing their name called and walking across the stage to receive their diploma. Seniors, we are proud of your accomplishments and hope this ceremony helps you reach this culmination of your Tecumseh High School career.

Sincerely,

Tom Wilsie Superintendent

Randy Dilbeck High School Principal

Delled